
 Join Your District 4-L2 Leadership 

in Hosting a Reception 

 for International President Barry Palmer! 
 

 Why? 
• The reception, hosted by 4-L2 and formerly limited to Lion "VIP's," has been open free to all 

Lions who wish to attend since 2004. The purpose has been to give as many Lions as possible an 

opportunity to personally meet the International President at no cost. 

 

• As the reception grew, it continued to be funded solely by District 4-L2. Total cost for food and 

miscellaneous was about $4000, with wine & service donated by Doubletree owner Lion Frank 

Huang of the San Gabriel Taiwanese Lions. 

 

• In 2009 then-Governor Larry Dicus and PCC Roger, president at that time of Lions Float, Inc., 

agreed that 4-L2 and LFI would share the reception cost with the understanding that LFI would 

completely fund all future receptions. 

 

• In recent years the International President no longer attends the Multiple District 4 convention. 

The Rose Parade is considered his official visit to California for the year. Thus this is the one 

time that many Lions can have access to the IP. 

 

• Now in 2013 the current leadership of LFI finds itself in financial difficulties and has opted not 

to hold the reception. YOUR 4-L2 LEADERSHIP DOESN'T WANT TO LOSE THIS EVENT! 

However, the district budget can no longer support the entire cost, SO...the District will provide 

seed money of $1000. Clubs and individuals are offered the opportunity to become co-sponsors 

at three levels. 

$250 - Recognition in program & on signage & reserved table at the event 

$100 - Recognition in program & on signage or $50 - Recognition in program 

 

HOW MUCH DO WE NEED TO RAISE? The more we raise, the better the catered offerings will 

be, BUT if we raise more than we need, it will be donated to LCIF in President Palmer's name. At 

the August District meeting several Lions pledged to take a request for funding back to their 

clubs. Special thanks to MONTEBELLO LIONS whose board has pledged $250, to BELMONT 

SHORE and EAST LONG BEACH LIONS for their pledges of $100 each, and to ARCADIA 

HOST LIONS who have already sent in their $50 check!   

WE HOPE YOU'LL JOIN THEM! 

Send this form and your check made out to District 4-L2 Reception to Cabinet Secretary  

Nancy McAfee, 5156 East Ebell Street, Long Beach 90808 ~ 562-429-3583; cs4l2@msn.com. 

Indicate whether it is a club or individual donation. 

 

Name _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Club_______________________________________________________________ 

Sunday, December 29 at the Quiet Cannon in Montebello 


